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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
A period of not more than fifteen minutes shall be allowed for questions submitted by 
a member of the public who either lives or works in the area of the authority at each 
ordinary meeting of the Council. 
 
Every question shall be put and answered without discussion, but the person to 
whom a question has been put may decline to answer.  The person who asked the 
question may ask one relevant supplementary question, which shall be put and 
answered without discussion. 
 
The following written question has been received from members of the public. 
 
 
(a) Amanda Brace on behalf of Freshfield Rd residents and St Lukes School 

Parents 
 

“As residents and users of Freshfield Rd we have noticed higher traffic and 
speeds since it became the boundary of the Phase 1 20mph area. We were 
concerned that Phase 2 didn’t recommend 20mph. That’s why 78% of 
residents supported 20mph – one of the highest levels in the city!  
It is almost totally residential and not a main road, so there is no reason for 
30mph. It’s on the way to school not just for St Lukes pupils but also children 
at Queens Park and Royal Spa. 
We ask councillors to support 20mph in Freshfield Rd. We also welcome city-
wide 20mph”. 

 

 


